
 
 
 
 
Dear Families,      December 19th, 2019 
 

As we head into our final days of school before the Christmas holiday and 
prepare for the fourth Sunday of Advent, I pray that you take time to stop and reflect on 
the many gifts you have been blessed with.  Personally, I have taken time to see the 
“joy” in the eyes of our students as they prepare for the Christmas program or listen to 
the Advent prayer service on Monday mornings.  Last week, I heard one of our Pre-K 
students exclaim with great joy to his older brother that their baby brother is here! 
Their mother had given birth that morning while the two were at school.  The boys’ 
classes had kept her in their prayers and were just as excited to hear the news. The look 
in their eyes was/is filled with tremendous “joy”.  I imagine there was the same joy 
when the first shepherds came to visit Jesus after his birth.   
 

My prayer for you this Christmas holiday is that you take time to enjoy family, 
friends, and be present to the joy of the birth of Jesus.  “May the star of Bethlehem 
which shone brightly over the first crib stand guard over you and your home, filling it 
and all the Earth with light and peace.   …. because by Your holy birth, You give hope to 
all the world.”  - (excerpt from Prayers for the Domestic Church) During this Christmas 
season, please hold on tightly to hope and create moments of joy by simply looking 
people in the eye, perhaps shake their hand, and acknowledge them with a warm 
greeting.  Often we do this at Mass during the sharing of peace.   

 
Blessings to all of you this Christmas, and may the New Year bring us all joy, 

peace, and hope. May we be thankful for all the gifts that come from God flowing fully, 
day and night, into the lives of our St. Luke community.    
  

Looking forward to seeing everyone in the New Year.  School resumes on 
Monday, January 6th.  There will be many moments of JOY during the coming year filled 
with reflection, inquiry, and thankfulness from all that we get to do as we continue to 
respond to the Holy Spirit’s call to action!  With the guidance of the Holy Spirit, we are 
certain to accomplish great things.  
 
 
God bless, 
Rick 
 
 

 

 
 
 



Notes from the school office:  
 

 As you know, school dismisses Friday at noon.  THERE IS NO EXTENSION FRIDAY 
AFTERNOON - PLEASE BE SURE YOUR STUDENT HAS A RIDE HOME AT NOON!  

 Friday is also the last Friday of the month – FREE DRESS FRIDAY!   

 Don’t forget – our highly anticipated Christmas Program happens Thursday at 6:30 pm.  
Performers need to be in their homerooms at 6:15 pm.   

 This Friday, December 20, the seventh grade homerooms invite you to join them at the 
8:35am mass. 

If you have a question or need more information, check the school’s website at 
www.stlukeshoreline.org or call the office at 206-542-1133.  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Join us!  Please join St. Luke parents Thursday mornings at 8:30 am, beginning 

January 9th, to say the rosary in support of eighth grader, Abner, and his family.  
The rosary takes about 20 minutes so you can make it to work on time! You need 
not have experience praying the rosary or even own a rosary to join us. All are 
welcome as we ask God to heal Abner and pray for all our children.   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BISHOP BLANCHET HIGH SCHOOL 
SPEECH TOURNAMENT PARTICIPANTS: 
Mary and Nic earned 3rd Place overall for 

Novice Dual Interpretation while Brittney was 
a Finalist (top 6) for Novice Storybook! 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Save the Date - Roller Skating Party!  
Join us Tuesday, January 28th from 6:00-8:00pm at the Lynnwood Bowl & Skate for a 
fun night of roller skating  
Admission is $7 per person, or upgrade to inline skates for an additional $3.25 
No need to pre-register, just pay at the door 
Concession stand will be open. Parents you can skate too! 
Lynnwood Bowl & Skate is located at 6210 200th St SW Lynnwood, WA 98036 
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SCRIP NEWS! 
Happy Holidays!  Thank you for buying Scrip! 

Sometimes in these last few days before Christmas, it is easy to forget to slow down and enjoy 

this season.  We are so busy trying to get that last gift or crossing our fingers the gift shows up 

on our doorstep in time for the big day!   

Buying Scrip can make your life easier.  We have it all:  grocery stores, restaurants, department 

stores.  And now, for a limited time, we have cards with small dollar amounts – for $5 and $10s.  

These are great to tuck in a card for someone, use as stocking stuffers or add to that gift that 

just isn’t quite enough on its own!  “What do you have?” you ask?  We have Taco Bell, Cold 

Stone, Chipotle, Claire’s, Dairy Queen, Amazon, Starbucks and Target – all for $5 or $10!  

New Vendor Alert!  Sprout Farmers Market for $50 with a rebate of 5%! 

So please stop by the desk on Friday morning at drop-off or after the 9 am and 11 am Masses 

this Sunday to purchase your Scrip. 

Thank you to our volunteers who sell Scrip!  We couldn’t do this without you! 

 

 
 
St. Luke CYO Volleyball  
Open to 4th thru 8th grade girls and boys.   
Register from now until Jan 17th.  
League play is Feb 22nd to Apr 5th. 
  
Parents interested in coaching / volunteering please 
contact Bryan Blume –bryanblu@amazon.com 
  
GAME DATES 
 
Registration Deadline: 
Friday, January 17th, 2020 
 
5th – 8th Grade Matches:      
February 22, 29 
March 1, 7, 8, 14, 15, 21, 22, 28 
  
4th Grade Matches: 
Feb. 23, Mar. 1, 8, 14, 22, 29 Apr. 5 
 
Tournament: 
April 1st – 26th, 2020 
  
Thank you! 

 
 

mailto:bryanblu@amazon.com


Lacie Hansen & Jackie Zevenbergen

President & VP

We need YOU! Are you passionate about
sharing what the great St. Luke
community has to offer?  Join our
recruiting committee! We will be having a
happy hour brainstorm meeting in early
January, please join us to see if it's the
right fit for you! If interested, send us an
email at parentsclub@stlukeshoreline.com.
Chef Jesse is looking for parent volunteers
to help serve and clean up for second
lunch, which begins at noon. If interested,
please contact him directly at
chefjessesc@gmail.com.
ATTN: parents of 6-8 graders, we need
volunteers for coffee & doughnuts on
January 26, 2020 during Catholic Schools
Week. Sign up here!

Cheers, parents! What a wonderful first half of

the school year. We have been blown away by

all of you! We have so many super volunteers,

willing to help out in any capacity to support

our great school. May you have a blessed

Christmas celebrating with your children, we

look forward to seeing you in 2020!

H E L P F U L  I N F O

December 19, 2019

Find us on Facebook HERE

Log your volunteer hours HERE

Questions? Suggestions? 
parentsclub@stlukeshoreline.org

PARENTS CLUB

M E R R Y  C H R I S T M A S

V O L U N T E E R  
O P P O R T U N I T I E S

N E X T  P A R E N T S  C L U B
M E E T I N G  1 / 2 4 / 2 0  A T

6 : 3 0 P M  I N  T H E
A U D I T O R I U M

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090f4baaa82ba2fa7-coffee2
https://www.instagram.com/stlukeschoolwa/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/974003782725143/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd1Pj8UqmbrRc2-SeeFhtwWu_NqVte8bQ1EP0Iex9iSM1ilwA/viewform


 
St. Luke Annual Appeal 2019-2020                                                       Questions? Contact Jess Cunningham- jcunningham@stlukeshoreline.org  

 
 

$98,812.50 (as of 12/17)                  60% of the $165, 000 goal  

Take ACTION and DONATE Now!  

Let’s get to $100,000 before January 1st! 
THANK YOU to our families and staff who have fulfilled their Annual Fund pledge OBLIGATION. 

 
*A special thank you to all of the families who are utilizing their company gift matching program!  

            (Boeing, Drop Box, Expedia, Google, Nordstrom, T-Mobile, Tableau, Teleflex and Wells Fargo) #justask 

Jeff and Nicole Abramson 
Audi and Anna Acuesta 
Guy and Kathy Alloway 
Tom and Cindi Anderson 
Kate Bakamis 
Jen Cooper and Nick Beyer 
Lance and Moria Blair 
Philip and Holly Bleser 
Bryan and Christina Blume 
Scott and Bobbi Jo Boucek 
Rick and Jolene Boyle 
William and Stephanie Campbell 
Laura Caparroso 
Alvin and Pricilla Castillote 
Jack and Patricia Cavanaugh 
Ben and Karin Chickadel 
Scott and Emily Coil 
Brian and Monica Comfort 
Stephen and Rosemary Conroy 
Cory and Kristy Cozzetti 
Harry and Regina Crockett 
Dusty and Cynthia Culbertson 
Brian and Jessica Cunningham 
Bryan and Theresa Dahlheim 
Martin and Kendra Dedinsky 
Robert Denis and Kate Sullivan 
Karen Diaz 
David and Charlotte Dimock 
Joan Dirska 
Maria and Gered Doherty 
Leah Eaton 
Colin and Kelly Edmonds 
Mark and Carrie Edwards 
Jennifer Fargo 
James Feeney 
Matthew and Jessica Feeney 
Andrew and Jennifer Feucht 
Mike and Christie Fitzmaurice 
Jim and Joanne Fleming 
Sean and Nicole Fortune 
Cory and Stacey Fox 
Sebastian Georgy and Serene Jose 
Marcus Meador and Gee Geronimo 
Tyler and Anastasia Geving 
Angela Golden 
Jonah Grahek 

Amy Gray 
Jeffrey and Christine Gray 
Fredric and Pilar Griffin 
Peter and Kelsey Gruenwoldt 
Ashley and Kristen Guberman 
John and Mary Halvorson 
Christopher and Suzy Hansch 
Jeremy and Lacie Hansen 
Peter and Elena Harrington 
Chris and Millicent Hasandras 
Duane and Kathy Hauer 
Cheri Herrig 
Terese Higgins 
John and Marjorie High 
George and Debra Hofbauer 
Kim and Nancy Huntamer 
Lucero Huyer 
Andy and Cathie Ly-Hyatt 
Andrea Hymer 
Patricia Jennings 
Drew and Sunny Jones 
Kevin and Penny Kaldestad 
Brendan Keane 
Brian and Michele Keeffe 
Evan and Maggie Kirschner 
Sean and Makayla Kliger 
Bud and Chrissy Klosterman 
Paul and Paula Konrady 
Austin Lanier 
Yuzhen Li and Jingliang Mao 
Danielle Long 
Carl and Jennifer Lovgren 
Paul and Cindy Lutovsky 
Connor and Lauren Malone 
Ryan and Melissa Manning 
Mike and Karen Manookin 
Daniel Martin 
Sean and Natasha Mathias 
David and Margaret Max 
Steven Nordtvedt and Mildred Medina 
Huy Pham and Chi Nguyen 
James and Young O’Hanlon 
Rich and Lisa Owen 
Eric Blom and Min Park 
Christopher and Heather Pearson 
Steven Pennington 

Jim and Jennifer Perenchio 
John and Jennifer Petras 
Renee Pitra and Charles Balsley 
Frances Placide and Patricia Elkins 
Daniel and Anisa Ralls 
Scott and Lovelle Ralls  
Mike and Donna Ramos 
Matt and Tracy Rathke 
Arnel and Pam Reyes 
Fernando Gonzalez and Talia Rivero 
Pat and Meaghan Roach 
Andy and Jennifer Roben 
Dmitri and Nicole Rybalkin 
Patrick and Julie Santel 
Andrew and Erin Schmidt 
Ronald and Camille Schott 
Greg Sena 
Val and Kelly Sheehan 
Roy and Dana Short 
John and Anne Skaar 
Susan Sunkin and John Skonier 
Cory and Barbara Sloate 
Douglas and Susan Smith 
Martha Stauffer 
Steve and Elizabeth Stiens 
Rodney and Kelly Stiling 
Paul and Tracey Stone 
Shaye and Jessica Straw 
Joseph and Alicia Sullivan 
Elizabeth Swift 
Nick Switzer and Monique Cohen 
Anne Taylor 
Jason and Kate Therrell 
Hugh and Carrie Thomas 
Clayton and Tiffany Thomas 
Chinh and Hong Tran 
Arturo and Elizabeth Trejo  
Melissa Upson 
Vivian Valencia 
Rob and Kathy Voce 
James and Adriene Walker 
Hill and Shannon Williams 
John and Jackie Zevenbergen 
 
 

  GOAL              
$165,000 

https://www.eservicepayments.com/cgi-bin/Vanco_ver3.vps?appver3=Fi1giPL8kwX_Oe1AO50jRvul3-THsdL6l-j9mrVsVX2hjXsUKRLlmI4vCU4-rZZZ2EvVVAEjqawDomKT1pboucgWWzZN9ScFaXnlC2v-cdY=&ver=3%20


 

 

 

The financial aid window is now open for the 2020-2021 school year. 

Once again, Fulcrum and St. Luke School are partnering with FACTS 

Management to collect and process the tuition assistance grant 

applications.  Our application window is open 

October 1, 2019-January 8, 2020 

(applications submitted after 1/8/20 will not be eligible for Fulcrum grants) 

You can access the application from the St. Luke website (under the 

Admissions tab, then Tuition Assistance) or by using the link 

https://online.factsmgt.com/signin/3FW06 

As a reminder, submitting the application online is just the first step. All 
applicants must also provide supporting documentation, like tax forms and W-
2’s. Applications can only be verified and processed once all necessary 
documentation is submitted. It takes FACTS about 14 business days to process 
applications once paperwork is received, so the sooner it’s submitted, the better. 
  

If you have any questions, please contact Jennifer Roben at (206)542-1133 

or at jroben@stlukeshoreline.org. 

https://online.factsmgt.com/signin/3FW06
mailto:jroben@stlukeshoreline.org
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjOvtWo_eXdAhXbHDQIHYegCsQQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https://www.fulcrumfoundation.org/news/our-new-look&psig=AOvVaw2Ihz44zM8RvT4VPkW1t6RO&ust=1538508604187288


SAVE THE DATE 

Friday, January 31, 2020 @6:00 – 8:00pm 

3rd Annual International Festival 

 

Please, join us to celebrate the diversity of St. Luke Parish and School.  We will 

have plenty of good food, music, games for kids, prizes and lots more. Let 

Stephanie Fluckey or Regina Graw-Crockett know if you are interested in showing 

a table or want to help in any way. (stephanie.fluckey@gmail.com or 

grawcrockett@yahoo.com ) 

mailto:stephanie.fluckey@gmail.com
mailto:grawcrockett@yahoo.com


Adult Volunteer Needed! 
 

                                                           
 

 
Are you or someone you know looking for a great way to get involved 
at St. Luke and supervise our MYP and PYP Study Buddy program?    
 
DETAILS 
• Study Buddies takes place on Tuesdays from 2pm-3pm, and is 

comprised of MYP students partnering with PYP students to 
mentor and tutor in reading and/or math 

• Volunteer must have Safe Environment Training completed 
• Help get students checked in and partnered with their buddy,  

roam through three classrooms, with about 7 groups of 2-3 in 
each room, help as needed 

• Can also be high school students, if it fits in their schedule 
• All materials are provided, you just supervise during the specified 

time 
• Looking to begin on 1/7 
• Training will be provided 

 
 
If interested, please contact Kristy Cozzetti (parent of Kindergartener) 
by e-mail at kristycozzetti@gmail.com 
 



SAVE
THE
DATE

F O R  M O R E  I N F O R M A T I O N ,  C O N T A C T  J E S S  A T
J C U N N I N G H A M @ S T L U K E S H O R E L I N E . O R G

THERE'S A WARRIOR
        IN ALL OF US

MAY

15 & 16

2020

Family
Night
&
Gala

F

Details Coming

Soon!



JANUARY 2020
HOT LUNCH 

SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY
1 2 3 4

 NO SCHOOL NO SCHOOL NO SCHOOL

5 6 7 8 9 10 11

Grilled cheese with 
tater tots

Crunchy beef tacos 
with cheesy refried 

beans

Breakfast for lunch. 
Pancakes, 

sausage, eggs

Mom's famous 
spaghetti, garlic 

bread

Nacho bar with all 
the fixins!

12 13 14 15 16 17 18

All beef hot dogs, 
tater tots.

Cheese 
quesadillas, cheesy 

refried beans

Breakfast for lunch, 
French toast, 
sausage, eggs

Mom's famous 
meatloaf, hand cut 

Jo-Jos

Mac and cheese 
bar with all the 

fixins!

19 20 21 22 23 24 25

NO SCHOOL 
MARTIN 

LUTHER KING, 
JR. HOLIDAY

Crunchy beef 
tacos, cheesy 
refried beans

Breakfast for lunch, 
Pancakes, 

sausage, eggs

Penne pasta with 
sweet Italian 

sausage ragu, 
garlic bread

Pork Katsu, 
steamed rice

26 27 28 29 30 31

All beef hot dogs, 
tater tots

Cheese 
quesadillas, cheesy 

refried beans

Breakfast for lunch, 
French toast, 
sausage, eggs

Mom's famous 
spaghetti with 

garlic bread

Nacho bar with all 
the fixins!

Note:  All Entrees come with fresh veggies, salad bar and soup of the day. Menu items subject to change with unforeseen events.



Name: Credit Family: Date:

Phone: Email:

GROCERY STORES % AMT QTY TOTAL Retail / Other % AMT QTY TOTAL

Double DD Meats 20% $25 Amazon 2.25% $100

PCC Market 5% $50 2.25% $25

QFC / Fred Meyer 5% $25 AMC 8% $10

5% $50 8% $25

5% $100 Bath & Body Works 12% $25

Safeway/Albertson's 4% $25 Barnes & Noble 8% $10, $25

4% $100 Big 5 8% $25

Sprouts Farmers Market 5% $50 Dennis Uniforms 5% $20

RESTAURANTS % AMT QTY TOTAL Dick's Sporting Goods 8% $25

Anthony's 9% $25 Game Stop 3% $25

Arnie's 10% $25 Gene Juarez 9% $25

Domino's Pizza 8% $10 9% $50

Five Bistro 16% $25 9% $100

Gourmet Latte 10% $25 Great Clips 8% $25

Hill's 16% $25 Home Depot 4% $25

Jack in the Box 4% $10 4% $100

The Loft in Edmonds 16% $25 Itunes 5% $25

Little Caesar's 8% $20 James Alan Salon 10% $50

8% $10 10% $100

8% $25 JoAnn Fabrics 6% $25

Papa Murphy's Pizza 8% $10 Lands End 15% $25

10% $25 15% $100

10% $50 Macy's 10% $25

Revelations 4% $10 10% $100

Red Robin 8% $25 Marshall's / TJ Maxx 7% $25

Spiro's 8% $25 Nordstrom 4% $25

Subway 6% $10 4% $100

Starbuck's 7% $10/$5 Old Navy/GAP/Banana 14% $25

7% $25 REI 8% $25

Walnut Coffee 10% $10 Rite Aid 4% $25

ARCO 1.50% $50 Regal Cinemas 8% $25

Brown Bear 70% $5 Sky Nursery 10% $25

1.50% $25 10% $50

1.50% $50 Target 2.50% $25/$10

Walgreens 5% $25

St. Vincent DP 0% ANY Walmart / Sam's Club 2.50% $25

SCRIP GIFT CERTIFICATE 0% ANY 2.50% $100

*if you want order sent home TOTAL SCRIP PURCHASE:

with student, list child/class: CHECK NUMBER:

_________________ CHECK AMOUNT:

________________________ ORDER BY:SIGNATURE

Shell

Panera Bread

ST. LUKE SCRIP ORDER FORM

Scott's / RU

Thank you for supporting St. Luke School!

My signature below confirms I received the SCRIP cards purchased above:
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